
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 
Fayetteville VAMC 2300 Ramsey St. 

Fayetteville, NC 28301 
 

   
 
 
Date:  May 1, 2018 
 
From:  Frank A. Fogg, Contracting Officer 
 
To: Harbor Services, INC  

474 Wando Park BLVD, Suite 103. 
Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 
843-856-1155 
Attn: Neeson T. Levinson 

                           
Subject: Notice of Award  Contract No. 36C246-18-C-0009 
                    Project 565-17-307: Renovate PRRC Fayetteville VAMC  
 
Dear Mr. Levinson, 
 
Acceptance is hereby made of your offer in the amount of $771,744.00 dated April 06, 2018 that 
was submitted for Project 565-17-307: Renovate PRRC at the Fayetteville VAMC 2300 Ramsey St 
28301. Harbor Services, INC is required to furnish all labor, materials, equipment, and qualified 
supervision necessary for the project as set forth in the specifications and drawings, as 
described in solicitation 36C246-18-R-0224 for the consideration of SEVEN HUNDRED 
SEVENTY-ONE THOUSAND, SEVEN HUNDRED AND FOURTY FOUR DOLLARS, AND 
NINETY-ZERO CENTS ($771,744.00), and to complete all contracted work within 270 calendar 
days after receipt of the Notice to Proceed.  
 
Contract # 36C246-18-C-0009 and Purchase Order 565-C80186 have been assigned and must be 
referred to in any future correspondence concerning this award.   
 
This Notice of Award does not authorize your company to incur any costs other than for 
insurance cost, prior to issuance of a formal Notice to Proceed by the Contracting Officer.  
 
You are advised that a duly appointed Contracting Officer is the only person authorized to 
change or alter this contract, whether or not any other employee informs you of work intended 
to be done, prior to its completion or termination, or to obligate the United States Government 
on behalf of the VA.  You are further advised that Mr. Zachary Swavely, COR, is designated as 
the Contracting Officer’s Technical Representative (COR) for the purpose of inspecting and 
accepting the work called for in this contract. All Contract administrative issues shall be sent to: 
 
 



Frank Fogg 
Contract Specialist  
VISN 6 NCO Construction Team 1 
201 Hay St.  STE 305 
Fayetteville, NC 28301  
Office: (910)-488-2120 x 5250  
Fax: (910)-482-5241 
E-mail: frank.fogg@va.gov 
 
 
Please sign and return a copy of this letter indicating your acceptance of same. 
 
I hereby acknowledge receipt of the above Notice of Award on ___________________, 
 
 
By       for                  . 
 
 
 
 
Frank A. Fogg 
Contracting Officer 
NCO 6  
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